
Submitter: Douglas  Case 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

 I, Douglas Case, oppose house bill 3076.  

This is absolutely ridiculous and a money grab governmental overreach. FFL's 

already have to be federally licensed and licensed through the ATF adding another 

money gate is just another way of trying to control people's gun rights and put small 

businesses out of business. 


